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PUBLIC ADVIsORY 

Please be advised that the Embassy will be 
closed for public transactions on the following 
dates: 

Date Public Holiday 
12 June 2017 Philippine 
(Monday) Independence Day 
15 June 2017 Corpus Christi 
(Thursday) 

During the holidays, the Embassy has dedicated 
a hotline number (+670 77928092) for 

• emergencIes. 

The Embassy will resume its normal consular 
operations on Tuesday, 13 June 2017. 

Please be guided accordingly. 


